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C.L.“BUTCH” OTTER

June 19, 2012 Governor
GARY SPACKMAN
Interim Director

STEVE ECKLES, SUPERVISOR
CITY OF RUPERT

PO BOX 426

RUPERT ID 83350

Dear Mr. Eckles,

This letter is a request for energy consumption records pursuant to Section 62-1305, Idaho Code
and IDAPA 31.81.01000 promulgated by the Idaho Public Utilities Commission (PUC). In
accordance with the PUC rules, the Idaho Department of Water Resources (IDWR) requests that
you prepare and send a report for all irrigation accounts in Idaho to which your utility provides
electrical service (IDWR uses the power consumption information to estimate water diversions).
Copies of all applicable statutes and rules may be provided upon request. IDWR will compensate
you for the costs of reporting the information, upon submittal of an itemized invoice to IDWR at
the address above.

We ask that you provide all irrigation energy consumption use for the 2012 calendar year
(January through December 2012 billing cycles). The PUC rules indicate the report is due on or
before January 5, 2013. However, we request it be submitted at the earliest date possible.

If you maintain electronic records, we prefer an electronic file in an ASCII or a common
spreadsheet format. Submit all electronic records to nick.miller@idwr.idaho.gov. Paper records
are also acceptable if you do not have electronic records. Paper records can be submitted to
IDWR at the address above.

If you have any questions or need to update the report contact person, contact Nick Miller or
Sarah Garceau at 208-287-4800 or nick.miller@idwr.idaho.gov.

Sincerely,

Nick Miller
Water Distribution



